IMPORTANT NOTICE

thinking 2016

e Department of Wildlife and
National Parks wishes to inform all

; its valuable customers that the
payment of park fees has been
decentralized. Visitors to our national
parks and game reserves (Chobe
National Park, Moremi Game Reserve,
Makgadikgadi/Nxai Pans National
Parks, Central Kalahari Game Reserve,
Khutse Game Reserve and Kgalagadi
Transfrontier Park) can now pay all park
fees in advance at central pay points in

- Gaborone, Tsabong, Ghanzi, Kang,
- Letlhakane, Maun, Kasane and
Francistown. We accept visa and

astercard for payment of park fees.

As aresult of the above development, the
Department will no longer be accepting
payments of park fees at entrance gates
to all our national parks and game
reserves with effect from 1% January
2009.

For more information, please contact
Department of Wildlife and Natio
Parks at Telephone No. (267) 397140
Fax No. (267) 3912354.

Any inconvenience caused
regretted
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01- OCTOBER - 31 MARCH 05:30 - 19-00Hl5
" ENTRY BY VALID PERMITS AND BOOKING ONLY.
* CAMPING ONLY AT DESIGNATED CAMPSITES.
* DO NOT SLEEP IN THE OPEN.
* DO NOT RIDE ON ROOF.
;mv:é STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
MOVE ANY F,
* SPEED LIMIT 40KM/H. i it g
* DO NOT DRIVE OFF ROADS.
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